

4/21/2020

Dear Student,

You will find enclosed a check. This is an emergency grant approved by the Department of Education under the Coronavirus, Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act. Part of the CARES Act is providing eligible institutions grant money to allocate to their students to help relieve some of the financial burden many of you are facing due to COVID-19. Based on your completed survey you have been approved for the CARES Act grant.

As a reminder the only requirement of the grant is that the funds be used to cover expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to COVID-19. Expenses that this grant will cover are the following; housing costs, food, course material, technology, health care, and child care. We are trusting that you will use this check towards the approved expenses listed above. This is a grant, therefore, it does not need to be repaid to us or the Department of Education.

Should you have any questions on this matter please send an email to Covid grant@ntinow.edu.

Best,

Ashley Barnett

Director of Financial Aid

Ashley Barnett

Northeast Technical Institute